
 

 

14 November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our ongoing transition work with York High School, Year 5 will be joining their staff for a 

fun, festive day on Wednesday 20th November. 

 

The day-long visit will involve some biscuit making in their DT department and some ceramic work 

in their art department, all at no cost! 

 

We will be walking there and back, leaving school after morning registration and returning for 

3:15pm. Every child will need a packed lunch for this day, so if you need the school kitchen to 

provide one then please contact us to order one as soon as possible. 

 

As this visit is local and within school hours, the permission given in planners covers this exciting 

opportunity. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

Miss Munday and Mrs Hunton 


